The Harbour
Heights Waterway
Advisory Board
Meeting scheduled
at 10:00
a.m., Thursday,
August 4, 2022,
was not called to
order due to lack
of a quorum



Harbour Heights Waterway
Municipal Service Benefit Unit

CHARLOTTE COUNTY Advisory Board Meeting Attendance
FLORIDA Thursday, August 4, 2022

Location: 25550 Harborview Boulevard, Port Charlotte, Florida
East Port Environmental Campus

INFORMATION SUPPLIED ON THIS FORM
BECOMES PUBLIC RECORD

NAME (please print) Email Address Phone Number

Karlene McDonald Karlene.McDonald@charlottecountyfl.gov 941.575.3627
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